
   Tri-State Gun Club                  

        NRA Club & CMP Affiliated 
 

 Post Office Box 231 

Daleville, Alabama 36322 

E-mail Address:  tsgc.sec@gmail.com 

 

     
TSGC Annual & Life Members, 

 

This letter contains RENEWAL INSTRUCTIONS for your membership at TSGC for the coming  

FY 2019-2020.  Renewals start SEPTEMBER 1, 2019 (no renewals will be taken prior to that 

time—do not send any in, they will just be sent back to you as I do not like to keep cash/checks at 

my home for long periods of time). 

 

There are 3 ways to renew your membership currently: 

 

1.  In person at TSGC with me.  You will receive your card immediately. I always will do 

renewals at the gun club monthly meetings (but be aware of the meeting change date in 

October to a Saturday to coincide with the annual picnic).  Below are some additional 

times in September & October, I will be onsite at TSGC doing renewals (a hint, very few 

people have shown up on the weekdays & there is not usually a line!) 

a. Sunday, September 8, 2019 2:30pm-4:45pm 

b. Friday, September 13, 2019  Noon-4pm 

c. Saturday, September 28, 2019 8am-4pm 

d. Saturday, October 5, 2019  8am-10am & Noon-4pm 

e. Friday, October 11, 2019 Noon-4pm 

f. Thursday, October 24, 2019 Noon – 4pm 

2. By Mail to the PO Box on the top of the TSGC application.  Mail turn around time is 

usually 1 week at the most if the application is complete.  I check the mail at least 3 times 

a week during renewal times (if not daily) due to the number of renewals coming in this 

way. 

3. In person at TSGC with a designated representative.  These renewals are NOT by 

appointment.  Greg or Larry or Dan are usually out at the club (except during lunch or if 

they have to be somewhere).  NOTE:  They do not have change, so you have to bring 

exact change or make a donation of your change to the gun club.  No monies are kept on 

site at TSGC.   

 

 

 

 

 

Things you will need any way you renew: 

 

1.  Application & Waiver (this must be the most current app & waiver—with RW June 

2018 in the upper right-hand corner—NO OTHER PREVIOUS APPS will be accepted).  

Members & Associate Members need separate applications & waivers.  All TSGC Life 

Members must fill out an application & waiver annually to received the new gate code. 



 

2. PROOF OF NRA MEMBERSHIP (bring/send ONE of the following): 

a. NRA Card (must have number & expiration date).  FYI:  NRA cards with just 

your number on it are an advertisement & will not be accepted—it MUST have 

the expiration date on it. 

b. NRA Magazine label—bring your most recent magazine (I know where to find 

the info) 

c. Printout from the NRA website—you can create an account & then printout your 

number & expiration date. 

d. If you need to renew your NRA:  you can do that in person with any of us or you 

can do it on the Tristategunclub.net website.  Go to the Club Info tab & the 

Membership tab.  You can click on the word ‘here’ & it will send you to the 

NRA website.  The NRA supports TSGC with small financial donation if you 

sign up through this link or with us in person! 

i.  1 Year:  $35.00 

ii. 3 Year:  $85.00 

iii. 5 Year:  $125.00 

 

3. Monies for your renewal:  WE DO NOT ACCEPT CREDIT/DEBIT CARDS.  Cash, 

Check (make check payable to Tri-State Gun Club—one check for all monies), or Money 

Orders only! 

a. TSGC renewal monies & NRA membership (if applicable) 

b. Membership costs are the same no matter when during the year you renew!  So 

please renew early so you can get the most out of your membership!   

i. General Member:  $150.00 

ii. Active Duty Military & Active Duty Law Enforcement:  $120.00 

iii. Senior (65 +):  $50.00 

iv. It is your responsibility to provide proof if you are requesting a 

discounted rate!  If you were a senior in the past---It will be assumed you 

are still a senior 😊 

 

Please ensure that all requested items are with you during renewal whether in person or by mail.  

ALL INCOMPLETE APPLICATIONS WILL BE RETURNED TO THE SENDER with a note 

of what is missing. 

 

I have attached an application & waiver to this email for ease as well, but these are at the gun 

club so you do not have to print this out if you are renewing in person. 

 

I am looking forward to another great year at TSGC!  If you have any questions please do not 

hesitate to email or text/call me!   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rachael Wagner      

Secretary/Treasurer 

tsgc.sec@gmail.com 

 


